Princeton High School senior, Jordan Guidi,
won our High School scholarship for
$2,000. She has participated in the
Cranbury EMS squad, volunteered at clinics
for younger children, helped at her church
and with different events at the Cranbury
school. She will be attending the
University of Tampa in the fall and hopes to
continue her education in Medical School.

WCC

Our annual Community Service Award went to two Eighth Grade
Students from Cranbury School. Teachers and counselors select
the recipients based on the student's service to both the School
and the Community. The two students will receive checks for
$100.00 each. They also have their names engraved on a
commemorative plaque which is displayed in the School.

At school, the first student winner helped organize the diaper and
Valentine's Day drives, is a peer leader, a wingman leader
supporting younger students, and baked for the Variety Show. The
recipient volunteers at the AFEW animal shelter and the Princeton
Pantry.

The second recipient participated in all Student Council drives and
fundraisers, is a wingman leader, and a student ambassador for
HelpMeSee an around the world organization which raises money
for people with cataract blindness. Most recently, with COVID19 in
mind, the student set up a team for Cranbury at Folding@home
which is a computing project aimed to help scientists develop new
therapeutics to a variety of diseases by the means of simulating
protein dynamics.
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